
New Relationships (and Sex Education) Curriculum 

Parent Consultation Evening 

 

8th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I mentioned in an update just before the half term break my plans to hold a 

consultation evening for the new Relationships Education Curriculum which will 

become statutory from September 2020. The date set for this evening is Wednesday 

27th November starting at 7.00pm. 

 

The evening will give me the opportunity to outline the statutory obligations we have 

and share with you an overview of some of the resources we plan to use. It will give 

you the opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 

 

To book a place at this consultation, you can log on to the platform we use for 

parents’ evenings and you will be taken to the RSE Parent Consultation Evening page.  

 

This consultation is for parents only.  

 

Should you have any questions in advance, please do not hesitate to contact me or 

catch me on the school playground before and after school.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Steve Mills 

Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

https://whitehill.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

